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Spring Term 2024  

April 2024                                                                 Issue 2 

 

Dear Parents, Carers, Students and Staff, 

 

We hope you all had a wonderful Easter holiday, and welcome back. 

 

For every event we hold, we always have something to take away from the experience. We 

celebrate and learn from each event. 

 

March was one of those learning curves for FOPs, we held our first movie night, it wasn’t as well 

attended as we had hoped, despite those who came having a great time under their duvets! This 

could be for multiple reasons, we would love to hear your view, Please click on the link and fill in 

the survey regarding this: 

https://forms.office.com/e/KJJwkg64fh  

 

 

 

 

March saw the first Movie night and Easter Raffle held by FOPs as well as selling refreshments at 
the KS4 Hollywood Night. 
Together we took over £450.This money will be ploughed back into the school, making 
opportunities for our young people. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

As briefly mentioned in our last newsletter, we were planning to hold a Food Festival to coincide 

with Cultural Appreication Day. Unfortunately, due to unforeseen circumstances we have had to 

cancel our original plans. We are now giving ourselves plenty of time to plan for an even bigger 

and better Multi-Cultural Food Festival for 2025 so watch this space! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March Events 

 

Multi-Cultural Food Festival. 

https://forms.office.com/e/KJJwkg64fh
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Our summer event this year will be a Spiritual Wellbeing Day. 

If you or any one you know may be interested in having a stall 

at this event, please contact the email below. 
 

Our Design a Poster Competition is now open for students 

to design the poster for this event. 

The poster must include: 
Date: 29th June 2024 
Time: 11am – 3pm 

Location: Passmores Academy 

Entrance fee: £1 

 

Think: crystals, yoga, spa treatments, tarot, etc. 

Closing date is 15th May. 

 

 

 

 

 

Last year we signed up to the Easy Fundraising App. 

This is a website /app where you can shop in your 

favourite shops and raise money for us. 

Simply download the app using the link below, sign up 

for free, and start shopping through the app.  

Once you have made a purchase the app recognises 

this and puts a percentage of your total in our pot. 

So far, we have raised £113! 

This month they are offering us £5 for each new 

supporter who signs up and raises £5.  

Use the link below to sign up for free: 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friends-of-

passmores  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer 
Event. 

Easy Fundraising App 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friends-of-passmores
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friends-of-passmores
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We are always looking for more parents/carers to help at events or coming to meetings to 

brainstorm new ideas. We do not expect you to be at every meeting/event but to know you could 

be available to help means the world to us. If you can help with the above events, please email the 

team using the address at the bottom on the newsletter. 

 

Thank you for your support we look forward to seeing you at our events. 

Email: fop@passmoresacademy.com 

 

Monday 29th April Catch up meeting – all welcome. 

 

How can you help? 


